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Tuesday 4th October 2022                       

 

 

Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

Re: Year 3 Horniman Museum Trip  

 

On Wednesday 19th October 2022 the children in Year 3 will be attending the Horniman Museum 

in line with our History learning this half term on the Stone Age. 
 

The children will have the opportunity to take part in a Stone Age workshop and also have a 

chance to explore the museum, discovering different artefacts from the past. Workshops at the 

Horniman Museum allow the subjects to be brought to life through hands-on and engaging 
activities which we are excited to be able to provide for the children. Therefore, we are asking for a 

donation of £3.00 to contribute towards the cost of the workshop which can be payable via Arbor. 
Please speak to the office if you have any concerns regarding payment. 

 
The children will be travelling on public transport to the Museum, leaving school at 9am and 

returning by 3.15pm. If we are delayed, a text message will be sent to parents on the day. 

Your child will require a packed lunch for the trip, however If they are entitled to free school 

meals and you would like the school to provide a packed lunch for them, please indicate 

this via Arbor and this will be provided on the day. 
 

Any parent support would be welcomed, please speak with myself if you are available to support 

as a volunteer on this day. We will have limited spaces for this, so this will be done on a first come 

first served basis.  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Sabrina Basi 

Year 3 teacher 
 

 


